
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 7/25/2017 2:14:24 PM
Subject: RE: SLED MOU

Just so you know, I’m not forgetting or dropping the ball on this. On the 19th I called and spoke to Director Hamm - he 
said he was in a meeting discussing the MOU and would call me on the 20th in the morning. I did not here from him in 
the morning so I left a vm in the afternoon on the 20th. On the 21st I hoped he would return my call and then the 
weekend happened, and now today I’ve tried to call again and had to leave another vm.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 4:08 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Re: SLED MOU
 
​It was mentioned but not discussed. Please proceed.

From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 2:03 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: SLED MOU 
 
Danny, I am about to follow up with Steve Hamm on the SLED MOU, but before I do I wanted to see if it was at all 
discussed during last week’s meeting and if so what was said, thank you.
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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